
 
 

Firm Week Gap 

Overview 

Timing is very important when it comes to requesting lumber packages.    Remember that packages requested for new week 1 and new week 2 will still be able to be moved until Friday morning at 7am.  Any 
change to a package during the Firm Week Gap should be discussed with your PM and/or Plant manager. If the change affects a delivery date after New Week 2 can be ignored, anything within should have a 
high level of communication with the parties involved. 
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